
From: Leanne Brown 
To: TM FR Notices 
Subject: Please Do Not Allow This To Happen 
Date: Sunday, September 22, 2019 8:30:21 PM 

I am writing in regards to the $100 filing fee. Pleas do not allow this to happen as it will severely hurt many 
entrepreneurs. This is totally unfair and should not be happening. 

Thank you, 
Leanne Brown 


